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24th  January 2023 

 

 

Yr10 Parent’s Evening Tuesday 7th February, 4pm-6pm  
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

  

The school is holding its annual Year 10 Parents' Evening on Tuesday, 7th February, 

between 4 pm and 6 pm. Parent's Evening will take place in school, there will be no 

appointment times, and you will be able to queue to see each teacher. Please sign in at 

St Mary's Hall on arrival. Listed below are the locations of each curriculum area on the 

evening.  

  

• St Mary's Hall: English, Maths, RE, PE & BTEC Sport, Music & Drama  

• Pope John Paul II building: Geography, MFL  

• St Bede Hall: Art & Design, Science, Computer Science, History    

  

Pupils in Year 10 have recently completed their first set of GCSE mock examinations. 

Parent's Evening will allow you to receive feedback about your child's mock examinations 

and discuss their progress across each curriculum area. A report on your child's results will 

be sent electronically via the MyEd app before the Parent's Evening. The report will 

contain a list of your child's teachers, which will be helpful to have with you on the night to 

enable you to find your child's teachers. 

  

I hope you find the Parents' Evening informative and valuable in supporting your child. If 

you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

M. McAuley 

Assistant Headteacher 
 


